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The conference "Driving mental health at the 
workplace. Learning from each other”, is taking 
place in Berlin, 29-30 of October 2014, under the 
Joint Action Mental Health and Well-being.  

 

 

Conference presentations are available at the following link: 
http://www.mentalhealthandwellbeing.eu/news/news-from-mental-health-at-the-
workplace 

The Joint Action is funded by the EU Health Programme and was launched in early 2013 
under the lead of Portugal, with the participation of 25 Member States, Norway and 
Iceland. 

 

The aim of the conference is to share models of support to workplaces in their 
management of mental health issues. The results from the conference will be used to 
develop the recommendations of the Joint Action work package. These 
recommendations will feed into the overall framework for action on mental health and 
well-being, towards which the Joint Action is working.  
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